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Uzzo and Pittman of H2M promoted to vice president
February 22, 2010 - Long Island

H2M, a multi-disciplined architectural, engineering, planning, environmental service and laboratory
analysis firm, has promoted two key professionals to vice president, Elizabeth Uzzo, SPHR, human
resources and Charles Pittman, sales and business development. These promotions recognize the
importance of the contributions made by professionals outside our core disciplines that enable H2M
to succeed.

"As the firm continues to grow and prosper, it is essential to appreciate the vital role played by these
individuals and their departments. H2M would like to congratulate Elizabeth Uzzo and Charles
Pittman," said John Molloy, P.E., president and CEO of H2M.

Uzzo has been with the firm since 1987 when she began in payroll. Uzzo has been active in human
resources at H2M since 1990.

Pittman has been with the firm since 1997 when he began as a senior business development
representative. He is a resident of Mount Sinai, N.Y. and a graduate of C.W. Post College with a
bachelors degree in Environmental Science. Pittman brought professional sales to H2M for the first
time. He has been highly successful at developing markets for the firm such as insurance, utilities,
and schools, to name just a few. He has also taught the firm the role and the vital importance of
professional sales.
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